

Foundation for CAPP <foundationforcapp@gmail.com>

Request to switch over to non-plastic packaging

1 message

Foundation for CAPP <foundationforcapp@gmail.com> 28 September 2020 at 13:54 To: jeff@amazon.com

Dear Mr. Jeffrey P. Bezos,

Greetings from the City of Greater Noida, INDIA!

I represent the Foundation for Campaign Against Plastic Pollution, a Non-Governmental Organisation based in India, which is engaged in an aggressive campaign against plastic pollution essentially through awareness campaigns, education and advocacy. More details can be seen on our website at https://capp.org.in

We understand that your company had given a public commitment to phase out plastic packaging for delivering items at the doorsteps of your customers. However, we find that Amazon India is still using plastic packaging. Please see the attached picture, which is of a delivery made just yesterday.

May I request you to kindly intervene in the matter and prevail upon Amazon India to quickly switch over to non-plastic packaging.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Anoop Kumar Srivastava Founder-Director Foundation for Campaign Against Plastic Pollution Read. office: 66, Greenwoods Society Phase 2 Sector Omega-1, Greater Noida - 201315 **INDIA** Stop Single-Use Plastics, Save Earth!

Subscribe to our newsletter: http://eepurl.com/gwglQj (Entering your name, phone number and city is completely OPTIONAL) Website | Facebook page | Facebook group | Instagram | Twitter

> Amazon Packaging 28-09-2020.jpg 80K

